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From: pou Fournie N

Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 11:42 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

cc I

Subject: EB-2020-0246 "Letter of Comment"

Account_

To whom it may concern,

| own a seasonal Lakefront lot with a trailer hook up to my 10' x 10' bunkie.

My family uses it over the summer time occasionally in July & August. Our hydro use is extremely
low.

When we installed the service a decade ago we paid for a hydro pole, a transformer, and the hook
up of service.

If you eliminate the Hydro One Seasonal Rate Class our monthly payment will increase by more than
100%, more than double our current monthly rate.

This is bordering on criminal, completely unfair, and an increase of this nature should never be
allowed.

| am strongly opposed to this action by Hydro One Network Inc, and would request that the "Ontario

Energy Board" not support the elimination of the "Seasonal Rate Class".

Kindest Regards,
Paul Fournier, MBA





